
NOTICE 
Tariffs for 2010 – WA Gas Networks Pty Ltd (formally Alinta 

Gas Networks) 

Mid-West and South-West Gas Distribution Systems 
The Authority today published a letter from WA Gas Networks Pty Ltd (WAGN) advising of 
the reference tariffs that will apply for access to the Mid-West and South-West Gas 
Distribution Systems from 1 January 2010.  

WAGN’s letter advises that the current reference tariffs applying from 1 January 2009 to 
31 December 2009 will remain unchanged and will continue to apply from 1 January 2010 
until the commencement of the revised Access Arrangement due to be lodged with the 
Authority on 31 January 2010. 

Reference tariffs are independent of retail tariffs that apply to general small business and 
household consumers, which may be varied on 1 July each year and are linked by 
government regulation to the Consumer Price Index.  

The current Access Arrangement for the Mid-West and South-West Gas Distribution 
Systems is available on the Authority’s web site.  

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Ms Jennifer Hughes 
Senior Project Officer  
Gas and Rail Access 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Ms Sue McKenna 
Ms Joanne Fowler 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne) 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
26 November 2009 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/2/332/48/revised_access_.pm
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/8129/2/20091127%20WAGN%20-%20Access%20Arrangement%20for%20the%20MW%20and%20SW%20Gas%20Distribution%20Systems%20-%20Tariffs%20Effective%201%20January%202010.PDF

